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QUALITY MATTERS ... a STRONG START for kids

IN THIS ISSUE
Strong Start already has a website, Twitter, Facebook
and LinkedIn accounts - why a newsletter? This
quarterly round-up of activities, opportunities, and
events is a resource for Strong Start members and
friends who don't want to check in every day. For the
rest of us, there's Twitter.

In this, our first issue, we'll be showcasing the status
of the county-wide Early Learning Master Plan and
the roll-out of the county's Quality Rating and
Improvement System "QUALITY MATTERS ... a
STRONG START for kids", highlighting the upcoming
Early Math Forum co-sponsored by Strong Start and the Silicon Valley Education Foundation, and
discussing the early learning implications of Governor Brown's January budget proposal. We'll also
introduce two regular features: a short list of upcoming events of interest and a brief profile of a coalition
member. Thanks for reading and thank you for everything you do for the children and families of
Santa Clara County.

Developing the new, county-wide, Early
Learning Master Plan
In 2010, the Santa Clara County Office of Education published
a county-wide Early Learning Master Plan (ELMP). Developed through
an extensive process of community outreach and stakeholder input,
the plan outlined two, five and seven-year goals in a number of key
areas to help align the efforts of all the providers and agencies in the
county with an interest in early learning. It's now 2017 and Strong Start
and the County Office of Education have begun the process of updating
the ELMP. Through an initial key stakeholder's meeting, six areas of focus have been identified: (i) Access, (ii)
Articulation, Alignment and Data Systems, (iii) Facilities, (iv) Family Engagement, (v) Program Quality, and (vi)
Workforce Development. Through the spring, work groups of community leaders, experts and providers will meet to
develop goals, timelines and implementation plans to align current and future early learning initiatives in a
coordinated effort. The final plan will be presented to the community in the fall.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uWMOX7Kj1mLaF2mTveEWWwy5yvoxCcuuvYADvVWbt-mkuUTJI1nenXWFdwgaoSC5e42JKA6qralBvQmleJd-5K1a8EMtobwp5z_6z_sMpGLGXtMTkjavhFdMsrz22TTnVAy1oWgXD2YpKtGzCxup6Rk0CdqN8M_0HdpajdiuTHbNXVHVMaognJl2KVo2zJUAKczbtysnfycNWceHZUG4TZgzootWmlAHH9PXh2ueTK3FLFTSu4DU4_6kOhnnDx4hBzIioxkdnIo=&c=&ch=


Santa Clara County's Quality Rating and
Improvement System (QRIS)
Strong Start is proud to be working with FIRST 5 Santa Clara County
and the other members of the Santa Clara County Quality Rating and
Improvement System (QRIS) Consortium on the development and roll-
out of the county-wide QRIS for early learning providers, called QUALITY
MATTERS ... a STRONG START for kids. The system defines a
common understanding of quality for early care and education programs,
measures programs against standards and gives programs a quality
rating, and provides educators with training and support to achieve higher

levels of quality. As of October 2016, well over 100 providers around the county had been rated as part of the pilot
implementation. You can learn more at the Santa Clara County QRIS web page.

Strong Start / SVEF Early Math Forum
The Early Math Adds Up forum will present research findings and
practical solutions to raise awareness of the importance of building
the STEM education pipeline early and giving all students an early
start for later success.

The forum will feature a keynote from Greg Duncan, Distinguished
Professor, UC Irvine School of Education and two expert panels

Research Panel
Greg Duncan, UC Irvine School of Education
Yvonne Kao, WestEd
Ted Lempert, Children Now
Peter Mangione, WestEd

Practitioners Panel
Kathy Gomez, Evergreen School District
Mary Hoshiko Haughey, YMCA of Silicon Valley
Sandy McKeithan, Head Start
Marwa Yousofzoy, Oak Grove School District

For more information and to register, visit Eventbrite.

Early Learning in the Governor's
January Budget proposal
Governor Jerry Brown's austere January budget proposal eliminates
approximately $226 million earmarked for early childhood expansion as
promised in the 2016 state budget. The elimination of these dollars will make
it extremely difficult for low-income families to provide high quality preschool
for their children.
 

For early education supporters, the 2017-18 fiscal year was supposed to be the year funding for preschool got back on
track. But in his early projections for 2017, Governor Brown proposed freezing funding that would have increased
new preschool seats.
 
Also frozen in the governor's budget proposal was the small rate increase for childcare providers who are reimbursed
by the state for serving low-income families. The governor did propose that children who come from families who
earn more than the income guidelines for free preschool but who have "exceptional needs" be allowed service.
 
Additionally, Brown's proposal would give more flexibility to programs to meet minimum adult to child ratios, and
ease some building licensing requirements.

Upcoming Events
There are always opportunities to learn more about early learning, and related
topics, and to raise your voice in support of our community's children and families.
Upcoming events include the Strong Start / Silicon Valley Education Foundation
Early Math Forum on 2/10 and the Kids In Common Santa Clara County
Children's Summit on 2/24.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uWMOX7Kj1mLaF2mTveEWWwy5yvoxCcuuvYADvVWbt-mkuUTJI1nenXWFdwgaoSC5TkeVe5mB6D2AxUJiPs06rJGBKnLB-sFF613N_ZYdOepGA9hYbQO53sX2UOn_Uqg1zM-LYfLshUUw3ZJ7_VttzaH3UjfyUof7px6ef2eE9O9tp6XBTw3cGm_23F_ok7h1oz_0JRkSR6c=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uWMOX7Kj1mLaF2mTveEWWwy5yvoxCcuuvYADvVWbt-mkuUTJI1nenXWFdwgaoSC5j003SoJa_D_cJEGq4ty55XSbTHG2ne49bov4cL6Eo045-C-qmPY1c6yaoBgXlB6iP7CtpUMAU7NYWBV6ncmyErHvY0DuzmWWT7-VQJ7K83FjOnqHKV27m_29XJlOiWJ1BA5Lh2XjsiC_9jk6xketSukNcpjx3Dg-uh8DvuuoqWc=&c=&ch=


You can learn more about the events and register by using the Strong Start Event Calendar.

Meet a Member
Each issue we'll be highlighting a member of Strong Start. We begin with
Harvey Schloss of Congregation Beth Am's Equal Start initiative:

Why are you involved in Strong Start?
I feel strongly that every child in Santa Clara County should be able to attend
affordable, high quality early care and learning from birth to five years of age. I
am troubled by the fact that access to this opportunity is inequitable, resulting
in too many kids not receiving the tools they need to realize their potential.

What does your organization in general, and around early learning in
particular? 
I am a member of Congregation Beth Am in Los Altos Hills. We are fully
committed to a social justice initiative called Equal Start. We believe that
equal access to high quality early care and learning is a moral and ethical
imperative and is the most effective way to break the cycle of poverty in our
society. We engage in policy advocacy, professional development for early

learning teachers, and direct volunteer services at preschools and reading programs in underserved communities.
We are working to build a faith-based coalition with the same goals.

What's the most important thing Strong Start should work on this year?
In my opinion, the most important thing is to participate with the larger early learning community in building a
common early learning policy agenda for our state elected officials.

www.strongstartsantaclara.org

Connect with Strong Start

         

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uWMOX7Kj1mLaF2mTveEWWwy5yvoxCcuuvYADvVWbt-mkuUTJI1nenXWFdwgaoSC5yG1cwq1iZul4crHH0zt23Nvn9RI9VQv2P371o49HpMwopIccLxC_2SO-OTKY5LwZLMXV3Sxuf-Qe3AGaSU54W01MCWuy9_81FbMd1HvHOpk7LZqKeWE058uYoyLb2DSYggbc0rXdKK4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uWMOX7Kj1mLaF2mTveEWWwy5yvoxCcuuvYADvVWbt-mkuUTJI1nenRGK_TPTgCGn6gwN0edseZVWpMzf2m9KPeXebXmthuySH-IlGUBmV3LQKNVDXfXdFTMEDgNsTGqEolnjDKjo-ULtQPU3Er27jZL4_i42XGxkBKbWiuVXlnSRaQZ_ohgzsfrCXBoF_Ixr&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uWMOX7Kj1mLaF2mTveEWWwy5yvoxCcuuvYADvVWbt-mkuUTJI1nenRGK_TPTgCGnAs7XQlK7F-SLG1S47eF-QRxGW-ntG3h2qfp_Z_lEKShFsndM5Di2ySvUJOJDuJPVxBAYuh7dKh8pQMnzdVFs64UNHcJppxxKoH5pipnoTmxWq3lgC4dbx2wyepvyodZn44vvINO27eY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uWMOX7Kj1mLaF2mTveEWWwy5yvoxCcuuvYADvVWbt-mkuUTJI1nenRGK_TPTgCGnjH31xrZzF9P53EQN7vbiXJiBm6fytnyqYqNfUhvuqw63HufibL5zYQCXJxtHlO8roUIwzJH-TIwP0n0qYIuGCSa814yORqbvcDjsSR3u7pL_bHx5yChrMeQEpnLN62vs&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uWMOX7Kj1mLaF2mTveEWWwy5yvoxCcuuvYADvVWbt-mkuUTJI1nenRGK_TPTgCGncWUdcnPPSja987-LvtjGzs6bitNe060Yde4SseCsArJmdbK6Lo46IUHM3ZBHTpAOpN8c0ZjP0t3bbZ0Ud3R365igtiNLzHUJtNXJ5WP5lXkRY9b7ri9eqM7EsD2q30Gu0oAKABz2L6Ck9boe7Kxypg==&c=&ch=

